Letter of Understanding
Lime Bludge Removal and Disposal Contract
With the City of Aurora, IL - Extension
2018

The currently operative Lime Sludge Removal and Disposal Contract between Stewart Spreading, Inc.
{Contractor), Sheridan, IL, and the City of Aurora, IL (Owner) expires on October 22, 2018.

The Parties mutually consent to extend the current contract pursuant to Resolution 12-289, as adopted on
October 23, 2012, and in accordance with Special Provision 12 {SP-12 on Page 00810-15) of the Contract
Documents, which states in pertinent part that “This Contract may be extended by mutual consent and continue
thereafter for an additional period of 24 months or more, based on the same terms and conditions stated in the
Contract Documenis.”

By signature of its corporate office below, the Contractor hereby acknowledges and accepts the Owner’s offer
to extend the contract for an additional 12 months to October 22, 2019,

All other terms and conditions, as set forth in the contract entered into on Oetober 23, 2017 by Resolution R12-
289, shall remain in full force and effect for the duration of the extended period.

Agreed by:

Stewart Spreading, Inc.
3870 N. Route 71
Sheridan, Il
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For City of Aurora:

Director of Purchasing

Attest:

City Clerk

(seal)



